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Investing in our schools  
As part of the NSW Government's plan to rebuild public education, the 2024-25 Budget is 
delivering record education funding, including $1.5 billion investment in maintenance and local 
upgrades. This targeted investment will ensure growing communities get access to a world class 
public education.    
 
Project update 
 
We are providing an update on the Building A Replacement project at Rocky River Public School 
following the tender process we confirmed in December 2024.  
 
The tender process has been completed and MCA Architects has been appointed to undertake the 
design of the replacement Building A.  
 
MCA Architects will meet with school leadership and the department in the coming weeks to 
confirm the project brief and delivery timeline.  
 
The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. We 
will keep you updated.  
 
If you have any questions about this work, please contact us on 1300 482 651 or 
schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au.  
 
Please note our community phone and email are staffed Monday to Friday 9am to 5pm.  
Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.  
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